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29th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Arundel Wetlands Centre 

 
During the second half of Spring 2 Oak Class will be learning about life cycles and new life. In 
light of this, I have arranged for the children to spend the day at Arundel Wetlands! 
 
This trip will take place on Tuesday 18th March. We will be leaving school at 9am, so children 
should arrive at school at normal time. We will be returning to school in time for school pickup 
at 3.15pm.  
 
If your child would like a school packed lunch, please order this on Chartwells Parent Pay by 

Thursday 6th March. Alternatively, children may bring their own lunch from home, in a bag, with 

plenty to drink. Since we will be at the Wetlands, which is outside for the majority of the day, 

please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather.  

 
For this trip, children will need the following: 
 

• Suitable footwear 

• A waterproof jacket  

• A named small rucksack  

• An extra carton or bottle of drink 
 
Whilst at the wetlands, the children will be participating in a workshop relating to our topic, 

time to explore the wetlands and a boat trip! 

 
To cover the costs of this trip we are asking for a donation of £10 payable on the MCAS system 
by Friday 14th March this will give permission for your child to attend this trip. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

   
Megan Lenharth 
Oak Class Teacher 
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